
I stay at UCP because…. The UCP staff has always been supportive throughout my Early 
Intervention experience.  Whether I have questions about a job specific case or need something in 
the office, my coworkers at UCP are the best!

My advice for new staff… Do not be afraid to ask questions or ask for help.  If someone does 
not know the answer, they will help find someone that does.  Everyone was 'new' at one point in their 
career.  In time you will be helping another new staff member! Diana Ritter

Occupational Therapist, EI 

Celebrating 5 years 


